April 1, 2020

March checks were mailed April 1st to those who have sold items in March. Upon reopening, we will add the appropriate number of days to all consigned items to give them a chance to sell at full price.

When consignments resume we will provide updated information as to what we will consign.  We will provide information about all our dates.

If you have any questions, you may email me at turnovertreasurer@gmail.com
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